Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines
Nagoya

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya intends to procure twelve (12)
units of floor dividers for use in its offices at Hiroya building, in accordance with the
government procurement law of the Philippines.

The Procurement Committee of the Consulate General of the Philippines therefore
invites submission of quotations for the aforementioned procurement, as described in
the attached list of technical requirements.

The approved budget for the contract is TWO HUNDRED EIGHTEEN THOUSAND
SEVEN HUNDRED SIX PESOS AND 06/100 (PhP 218,706.06) or approximately
FOUR HUNDRED THIRTY-SEVEN THOUSAND FOUR HUNDRED TWELVE
JAPANESE YEN (JPY 437,412).

The best offer shall be selected based on the lowest calculated and responsive
proposal.

Payment shall be made through check or bank transfer after delivery.

Quotations must be submitted to the Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya
on or before Wednesday, 8 December 2021 at Hiroya Building, 3-31-3 Sakae, Naka-
ku, Nagoya, telephone number 052 211 8811, fax: 052 265 9708 or through email:
lazaro.garcia@dfa.gov.ph / nicanor.miranda@dfa.gov.ph.

JEROME JO
Deputy Cons e
and Procurement Committee Member

e

Nagoya, 02 December 2021



TECHNICAL REQUIREMENTS

Item/Description Unit

Folding Floor Divider 12 Units
- Three panels
- Translucent

- Aluminum frame

- Height: 180 cm
Width: 180 cm

Delivery: On or before 21 December 2021

Payment terms: Bank transfer after delivery




